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MEMORANDUM 

TO: PVAMU Students 

FROM: 

DATE: 

RE: 

Steve Ransom 

Interim Vice President for Student Affairs/Dean of Students 

February 24, 2021 

CAMPUS NO VISITATION REMINDER 

Thankfully we have made it to the other side of the extreme weather event of last week. As this 

is written, it is hoped that all have connected with family and friends, and that any needed 

remediation is under way. 

It is important to remember that we must keep the COVID-19 pandemic front and center, and 

that for the safety of all PVAMU community members, there continues to be no visitation in our 

on-campus residential communities at this time. This includes not only resident and non-resident 

students, but also any non-University affiliated individuals. 

While it is realized that this policy is inconvenient and limiting, it is important in order to quell 

the spread of this insidious virus. Please do your part as a responsible PVAMU Panther. 


